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County of San Mateo 
Project Development Unit 

 

RFSOQ Issued: February 2nd, 2021 
 Addendum Issued: February 19th, 2021 

Responses due: Monday March 1st, 2021 at 5:00 pm to  

Matt.Ocon@Treubeck.com and Steve.Tekunata@Truebeck.com 
 

Sam Lin, Manager 
County of San Mateo Project Development Unit  

1402 Maple Street  
Redwood City, CA 94063 
Email:  slin@smcgov.org 
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REQUEST FOR INFORMATION RESPONSES 

Question 1: “Will the Low Voltage Cabling & Audio Visual System bid work go through Truebeck 
Construction or San Mateo County for the (COB-3) project?” 

Answer: “Low Voltage Cabling & Audio Visual System scope of work will be procured by Truebeck 
Construction as part of the Electrical Bid Package. Subcontractors with intent to bid strictly on Low Voltage 
Cabling or Audio Visual scope of work can still bid the project as a 2nd tier subcontractors through the 
prequalified Electrical bidders. 2nd tier subcontractors do not have to submit their prequalification to Truebeck 
Construction.” 

 

 


